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From: 7 _
To: <jwatts@utiah.gov>
Date: 3/9/2010 2:47 PM

Subject: Docket No. 09-2179-01

To Whom it May Concern:

As a property owner in Pine Valley, UT

yand a customer of P.V.1.C., we are writing about the

proposed special assessment to pay for the new improved water line installed in 2009. A one time
reasonable assessment and a rate increase of 10-15% would be acceptable.

During the winter at least 90% of property owners pay the flat rate for at least six months of the year with no water

use.

We appreciate the Public Service Commission taking our commentis into consideration.

Sincerely,

Raymond and Elaine Lindblom
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